
Catholic Academy’s Weekly Newsletter 
Adventure Awaits 

March 19, 2025 
 
 

  
 
Happy St. Joseph’s 
Day! 
 

Thurs. 3/20 
Honor Thursday 
Spirit Wear orders 
are due! 
 
 

Fri. 3/21 
8:30am Mass -  
Gr. K -8 
9:30am 2nd Trimester 
Honor Assembly and 
Report Cards go home 
 
1:30pm Stations of 
the Cross 

Sun. 3/23 
Happy Birthday Miss 
Lynne! 

Mon. 3/24 
 
 

Tues. 3/25 
Lenten Penance 
Service 
Bowling 

Wed. 3/26 
Easter Egg Sale 
Begins 
Chorus 

 
 
SCHOOL NEWS: 
Our 3rd St. Joseph’s Day celebration was a massive success. Thank you to Pre-K 
3 who created a beautiful display table, to Father Mario for blessing the table and 
the food, to everyone who donated food, and to those parents who helped serve at 
our St. Joseph’s Table during lunch times. What a fun tradition! Everyone enjoyed 
sharing meatless dishes together in honor of St. Joseph, patron saint of the 
Diocese of Buffalo and of the Universal Church. 
 
Honor Roll Invites are enclosed in today’s folders, and we invite you to join us in 
the Gym for our 2nd Trimester Honor Assembly for Grades 3-8 at 9:30am on 
Friday. Remember that this invite is for 1st, 2nd, Merit OR BUG. Report Cards go 
home on Friday for all grade levels.  
 
Registration reminders are enclosed in your folder today if you have not yet 
registered your child(ren) for the upcoming school year.  
 
Updated tuition letter for the 25-26 school year is enclosed. Please be sure to 
read it.  



 
NOTE: There IS bussing for NF on Thursday, March 27th.  
 
Student Council will be going to each classroom every morning selling Easter eggs 
for $1 starting next Wednesday. This will run through Wednesday, April 9th. 
Students will have a chance to win a small prize or a dress down pass (Pre-K ONLY 
can do pajamas) that can be used on Thursday, April 10th only. 
 
GI, NW, & NT Families - Please remember to complete your bus transportation 
request for the 2024-2025 school year. It is due April 1st. You must mail them to 
your district. If you have any questions, please call Miss Jen in the main office.  
 
Current BISON families: Just a reminder that your renewal application is due by 
April 15. If you have any questions, please contact Cindy McDonald at 
cmcdonald@bisonfund.com.  
 
If you are doing some Spring Cleaning as the weather begins to warm up, our 
After School Program is in need of Barbies, baby dolls, and kitchen food items. 
Please send them in if you have any you would like to donate! 
 
Exciting News! The flyer for our 1 week Summer Camp for students that will be 
entering Grades K-5 is enclosed in today’s folder. Please be sure to complete the 
form and send in payment.  
 
Substitute Teachers STILL needed! - If you know of any retired teachers who 
would like to substitute at our school, please have them call the main office.  

 
SPORTS & CLUB UPDATES: 

★ Today was the last day of Soccer Shots!  
★ Our Art, ASL, & Book clubs have ended for the trimester.  
★ Volleyball continues.  
★ Chorus Club continues every Wednesday.  
★ Spring Bowling runs until April 1.  

 
 
 

mailto:cmcdonald@bisonfund.com


FUNDRAISING UPDATES:  
➔ We will be having our 1st CANF Meat Raffle in many years! Please SAVE 

THE DATE for Friday, May 2nd. We are looking for many volunteers to make 
this night a success. More information to come next week.  

➔ We anticipate picking up Easter Candy on Wednesday, April 2nd. You can use 
Door #1: 9am-2pm or Door #6 2-3pm. Other arrangements can be made if 
necessary.  

 
LOOKING AHEAD into May & June: 

★ May 27 - School Wide Field Trip to the Buffalo Zoo - Everyone is welcome to 
join us! 

★ June 11 - 8:30am Pre-K 3 Program, 10:30 Pre-K 4 Program, & 12:30 
Kindergarten Program  

 
 
 

 


